
Administrator: Father Piotr Calik -  piotrcalik@gmail.com             Secretary: Susan M Butcher        Cemetery Coord: Dustina Pelski 
Office Hours: 9am -12pm M-Th.  Closed Friday                      Office # 413-967-4963          Fax # 413-967-5795        

Email address: allsaintschurch17@gmail.com     www.allsaintsware.org    

 

 

5th   Sunday in Ordinary Time   February 4, 2018   

Saturday         4pm February 3 12th Ann. Harold Regin: his wife & family 

Sunday  8am February 4 6th Ann. Bob Bousquet: his wife & family 

Sunday 10am February 4 Michelle McCrystal- Provost: Richard & Marcia Kowalski & sons 

Sunday 5:30pm February 4 Frank & Edna Arsenault: their 6 children 

Monday 7am February 5 PFC. Brian Odiorne & Walter DeSantis: the family 

Tuesday 7am February 6  

Wednesday 7am February 7  

Thursday 7am February 8  Estelle L. Butcher: her husband 

Friday 3pm February 9 Birdget Boutin: Madeleine Roy & family 

Saturday         4pm February 10 Madelaine & Gracia Charron: Michele, Lisa, Jill and Jordan 

Sunday  8am February 11 Onorato & Boivin families: Randy Boivin 

Sunday 10am February 11 Gasper & Mildred DeSantis: David Squires & family 

Sunday 5:30pm February 11   

 

Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers for the Coming Week: Feb. 10th & 11th 

Saturday     4pm  Sunday     8am           Sunday   10am                 Sunday 5:30  

Lector: Nancy Talbot   Miranda Lacoste                    Mary Gage               Jim Young              

E.M. H Garceau, S Butcher  R. Boivin, B Rolla                 C. Kobis, D. Kenyon                           
 P Antaya, Bev Martel, J Cascio  A Humple,             M. Higney, J Lussier 

 

Last Weekend’s  Collection:         $ 4765  – Thank you! 
 

Saint Blase : There will be a blessing of the throat after each Mass this weekend .  

**Next weekend we will welcome Deacon John Leary from the Blesses Sacrament Church in Greenfield, who 

will introduce our parish community to our future program call TAKE & EAT Weekend Meals Ministry for 

homebound seniors. The meals are prepared by the local faith based communities, these hot, nutritious meals 

are prepared & delivers free of charge to the senior community.** 

CCD corner: Grades K-6 Parish Hall from 8:47-9:45 AM 

Grades 7 and 8 - Next class: March 12 at 7 pm - Lenten Penance Service 

Grades 9 – 11: Class Time: 10:45 - 11:45 AM: Place: St. Mary’s Parish Hall - South Street. 
CCD cancelation due to the weather condition during winter time: please check our parish website: https://allsaintsware.org 

 

Bible Study:  In the Chapel from 6:30pm – 7:30pm on the following dates: 2/5: 2/19: 3/5 
 

Scout Sunday February 4 th, The Boy Scout Troop # 281 will be holding a Pancake Breakfast from 10:30 – 11:30am, 

$5.00 per person, kids under 5 free. Menu includes: Pancakes, sausage, juice and coffee. There will be a basket raffle, $1/ticket 

or $5/6 tickets. Tickets will be available at the door. Takeout meals will be available.  Attendees in uniform, Scout, Military, 

Fire, & Police will receive a free breakfast in appreciation. Proceeds will help fund trip to Washington DC 

Lenten Reflections by Father Ryan Sliwa – Parochial Vicar at St. Mary’s Parish in Westfield, MA. 
Monday, March 12, 2018: ALL SAINTS CHURCH: 6pm – Mass with Reflections by Father Sliwa: Followed by 
confessions at 7PM with guest priests 
 
Diocesan Listening Sessions: February 22nd from 7-8:30pm at St. Thomas Parish in Palmer. All are welcome to 

attend & share their thoughts with Bishop Rozanski 

HOMEWORK HOUSE: Dear Fr. Piotr, “For I was hungry & you gave me food, I was thirsty & you gave me drink, I was a 

stranger & you made me welcome. Naked & you clothed me.” These words from the Gospel of Matthew were resonating 

for me when you dropped off all those warm winter clothes for our kids. I was reminded, once again of the web of 

generosity, so exemplified by your parishioners that supports our work & the kids who come to us. Thanks to the kind 

folks at All Saints, so many of our children will sleep warmer this winter. Thank you to all at All Saints!  Virginia K. Dillon 

Executive Director. 

“Someone Special” Dance for Families, Couples, Youngsters, Oldsters & Everyone in between: St. 
Thomas the Apostle Church in Palmer will be hosting a community dance on Feb. 10, 2018 from 7-9pm. 

Everyone is welcome! Cost is $15 per couple, with $5 per each additional guest. DJ, free refreshments, 

free parking… come have some fun! Purchase tickets at St. Thomas Parish Center on Sundays 8-11AM, or 

M-F 9-noon. For more info or other arrangements, text Carolyn at 413-244-8011 

Ware Catholic Youth (WCY) – Senior Group Grades 7-10: Next meeting  
February 12 – All Saints Church 5:30 – 6:30pm 
March 12 – Lenten reflections by Father Sliwa, 6pm Mass &/or 7pm confessions at All Saints    OR 
March 16 – Lenten reflections by Father Sliwa, 6pm Mass &/or 7pm Station of the Cross at St. Mary’s 
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